
Thank you for your prayers 
and financial giving to 
Firstlight International each 
month. Home visits like these 
are taking place to children 
and families from fatherless 
homes in 6 locations around 
the country. For Wat, age 
14, (on the left) the weekly 
mentoring is changing his life! 
He is studying computers in 
a small technical school and 
he is in church every Sunday. 
Because of FWF, he is able to 
make wise choices about his 
future.

If you have ever wondered 
if a Buddhist monk (a 
teacher of Buddhism) 
would ever accept Christ, 
the answer is yes! I (Dan) 
and many others have seen 
it many times. After he and 
I read together John 3:16 

in Thai, he took a pen and underlined ‘that whosoever 
believes on Him (Jesus — God’s Son) would not perish 
but have everlasting life. That’s the part that got him — 
would not perish! His face changed as joy filled his heart 
as he followed me in a prayer. He took the Bible with 
him also.

A grandfather of one of our FWF families accepts 
Christ. He now has Jesus in his heart!

An update on FWF: 
Every home visit 
makes a difference

After reading John 3:16 a Thai Buddhist 
monk prays to receive Jesus in his heart

These mission highlights are taken from the Firstlight International monthly newsletters. To find out more 
about our projects, how to pray or to send a donation, visit us online, call, e-mail or write to us today!

Firstlight International, P.O. Box 252, Springdale, PA 15144-0252
www.firstlightinternational.net - info@firstlightinternational.net - 724.254.6145

Pray for Thailand.
Thailand is the primary 
country where Firstlight 
is working. Your prayers 
throughout this year 
can make a difference.

JAN - FEB - MAR 2013

Just outside the eye care clinic, 
our Firstlight Area Team from 
Khon Kaen, shares Christ with 
the grandfather of one of our 
FWF children in Nong Bua Lam 
Phu. Shortly after praying to 
receive Christ, our team prays 
over him to know Jesus more 

and more! He, too, came there that day to get his eyes 
checked and it just so happened that he found Jesus as 
his Savior. It is wonderful to watch the Holy Spirit at work!

Hello and welcome to this 1st quarter 
2013 Mission Highlights from Firstlight 
International.  Debbie and I would like to 
invite you to become a part of all that the 
Lord is doing through Firstlight throughout 
2013. May each of these highlight 
encourage your faith and strengthen our 
Partnership.  Join us each month!
Dan & Debbie Ecker
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